
                                         Contact Us 

Hempfield Church of the Brethren 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 246, East Petersburg PA 17520 

Physical Location: 1186 Stevens Street, Manheim PA 17545  
Website: www.hempfieldcob.org 

Our staff members are here to help when you need them. Please feel free to 
contact them if you have a need. 

Doug Hinton – Senior Pastor 
Cell: 717-951-5290; E-mail: doug@hempfieldcob.org  

Scheduled Day Off: Monday 

Geoff Davis – Associate Pastor 
Home: 717-569-6284; E-mail: gdavis6320@comcast.net 

Laura Meiser – Music Director & Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-689-0465; E-mail: laura@hempfieldcob.org 

Emmy Schott – Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-333-8216; E-mail: emmy@hempfieldcob.org 

Irene Hershey – Administrator 
Phone: 717-898-0181; E-mail: office@hempfieldcob.org 
Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

Please submit bulletin information to Irene by Wednesday noon.  

HCOB Family Facts 
General Offering for July 9, 2023 =  

General Fund $ 4,783.54 
Amount needed weekly to meet budget = $10,094 

 

Building Fund for July 9, 2023 = $ 100.00 

 

                     

                                         
                        
 

This Week @ H.C.O.B. 
 
Today:                                                   Wednesday: 

      3:00pm Youth Hike                               Herald Deadline 
 
Monday:                                               Thursday: 

    Doug Off                                                 6:30pm Praise Band 
                                                        
Tuesday:                                               Friday:   

       
       

 

Sunday, July 16, 2023 

mailto:doug@hempfieldcob.org
mailto:gdavis6320@comcast.net
mailto:laura@hempfieldcob.org
https://hempfieldcob.breezechms.com/people/view/1104762
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 PRELUDES  

 
 WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 HEMPFIELD HAPPENINGS:  Water Street Missions  
                                                                  Tim Diehl 

 OPENING PRAYER 

 

 CALL TO WORSHIP      Hebrews 12:18-29  
 

 TIME OF PRAISE              Same God 

     Great is Thy Faithfulness 

 

                       Children are Invited to Children’s Church 
                                                 
 SCRIPTURE   Genesis 4:1-15 

 

 SPECIAL MUSIC           Never Alone                 Jason Hoffman 

 

 MORNING PRAYER & LORD’S PRAYER 

   

 SCRIPTURE   Genesis 4:19,23-24 

 

 MESSAGE     Out in the Open 
 

 *HYMN          O Master, Let Me Walk With Thee        #357    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 *BENEDICTION        
 

 *POSTLUDE                  

 *Those who are able are invited to stand 

 

 

                       Preacher – Doug Hinton 

                       Worship Leader – Randy Ziegler 

                       Accompanist – Jen Hinton 

 Praise Band Leader – Jen Hinton          

 Sound Tech –Rich Bushong & Mitchell Barnes 

                         Video Tech – Ben Johnson 

 

 

 
PREPARE YOUR HEARTS FOR WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY 

BY READING AHEAD!  Next Sunday, Doug Hinton will be 

preaching on Genesis 5-6:12. Please read and prayerfully study 

this passage this week as we prepare to worship together.  

 

 

 

Sunday School This Week:  

New Study – Pattern of Evidence: Exodus by Tim Mahoney 

July 16 – Arrival – Galen Brumbaugh 

July 23 – Multiplication & Slavery – Donna Reed 

July 30 – No Class – Annual Conference Report – Galen Brumbaugh 

August 6 – Judgement – Donna Reed 

August 13 – Exodus & Conquest – Galen Brumbaugh 

August 20 – Conclusion – Donna Reed 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Today 
 



REMINDER – NEW SUNDAY SCHOOL STUDY  
Join us in THE GATHERING PLACE beginning Sunday, July 9th.  We meet 

approximately 10 minutes following the end of the morning service. Come 

along with the journey to visit Egypt & Israel in search of historical and 

archaeological proof of what we believe by faith from Joseph to Moses.  

   
A debate rages over the credibility of the Bible.  

Most archaeologists today have concluded that 

there’s no evidence that the Exodus of Israelite 

slaves from Egypt ever happened.  Filmmaker 

Timothy Mahoney embarked on a 12-year journey 

around the world to search for answers.  “Patterns 

of Evidence: The Exodus” unlocks the mystery of 

this ancient saga, combining a scientific 

investigation with a retelling of the Exodus story to 

reveal an amazing pattern of evidence matching the 

biblical account that may challenge our  

     understanding of history.  

 

John Haldeman wishes to thank everyone for the 

birthday cards he received.  He enjoyed them all 

and is very appreciative. 

 

 

 

  

 

LOOKING AHEAD…   
 

 

 

 

September 4 – Labor Day – Church Office Closed 

September 10 – Rally Day & Chicken Barbecue 

September 10 – 2-Cent-A-Meal Offering 

September 17 – Communion 

September 22 & 23 – Disaster Relief Auction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

   Calling all softball fans! 
Hempfield COB has two softball games 

this week. Thursday 6:30pm against Whit 

Oak – Gray and Thursday 7:15pm 

Manheim BIC-Black both at Manheim 

Pool The team would greatly appreciate 

the support from the church and hopes to 

see as many as possible make it out to the 

games. 

 

 

 
The annual Brethren Disaster Relief Auction will be held on September 22 

and 23, 2023, at the Lebanon EXPO Center.  The expenses for the food items 

are on the rise and total approximately $15,000.00.  We are asking for 

donations to help defer these expenses to allow a greater portion of the income 

to go to the Disaster Relief Fund.  We appreciate that many of your already 

donate your time; however, any monetary donation that you give will advance 

this project.  All income received goes to the Brethren Disaster Relief 

Auction.  If you have any questions, contact the Food Committee Chair, Lois 

Roop at clroop@verizon.net or by phone:  717-954-2278. 

Please make checks payable to:  Brethren Disaster Relief Auction (BDRA) 

with Food Committee in the memo line.  Send checks to the following 

address: 

Evelyn Dehmey, Treasurer 

164 Vinegar Ferry Road 

Marietta, PA  17547 

 

If anyone is interested in helping in the kitchen on Friday or Saturday, please 

contact Lois Roop directly. 

 

Thank You 
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